ROCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY Student Council Minutes April 12, 1954

The meeting was called to order at 5:10 p.m. by President Bernard Boston.

The roll call was taken, and the following members were absent:

ART Barbara Stupp

CHFMISTRY
Robert Schneider
John Bailey

COMMERCE Patricia Cottier

ELECTRICAL William Mateyk

MECHANICAL Cameron Pundt Amerigo Proia Ralph Rosati

PRINTING Edward Branges

RETAILING Todd Ruede

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

President Boston called upon Harris Rusitzky who spoke about the Blood Drive, which will be on May 12. The percentage of students donating blood will be recorded on a departmental basis. The results of the donor slips will be posted on the Main Bulletin Board in the Eastman Building in the form of ten (10) thermometers, which will indicate the daily tallies. Student Council representatives are to be in charge of their respective departments.

A delegation from RIT will be present at the Red Cross regional meeting on April 27. They will discuss the mutual benefits of the Red Cross and the people.

Harris Rusitzky gave an unofficial report on Spring Weekend. All he could report definitely was that it was successful financially as well as socially.

Rita Prado gave the Lounge Committee's report on investigations for benches in the Clark Lounge. The lowest estimate for a good quality was \$1088.00. Only half of that amount needs to be taken from the Student Association Reserve Funds, however. The other half will be taken from the Coca-cola Fund. John Lapomarda made the motion to appropriate these funds, and Edgar Watson seconded the motion. It was passed by a majority of Council.

Hugh Mahoney was appointed chairman of a committee to work on an inter-faith service honoring graduating students. The committee is composed of Donna Spong, Betty Jane Diem, Pamela Welsh, and Marilyn Boucher. The committee will submit a report on further details at the next meeting.

Student Council Minutes, April 12, 1954 - Page 2

Wallace Engard asked about repairs for the student parking lot. President Boston stated that some action is already being taken.

There will be an Inter-Organization Council meeting on Tuesday, April 20, in Room 100, Clark Union, as attendance at the April 6 meeting was so poor.

The next meeting of Student Council will be April 26 due to the Easter Holiday.

The motion for adjournment was made at 6:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rita Prado, Secretary